
14th November 2021

Sunday -10 am

Remembrance Sunday

The Church, the Word and the Spirit: Courage under fire

Acts 22: 1-22

A warm welcome to anyone here for the first time today.  

Please make yourself known to a steward. .

Refreshments will follow the service in the Clifford Hall.

Prayer prior to the service will take place in the Buckhurst Room 

from 9 am. This will be led by Pastor David. 

Church Members’ Meeting – The next Church Members’ Meeting will 

take place on Tuesday 23rd November, 7.30 pm in the sanctuary.

PLEASE do not attend today if you have any COVID symptoms (cough, 

loss of taste and smell, temperature) PLEASE use the hand sanitiser on 

entry to the building PLEASE wear a mask if you wish to do so. 

PLEASE respect each other’s sensitivities and give each other as much 

space and understanding as possible .

COVID guidelines. The pews on the righthand side of the sanctuary are a 

mask only area. People who wish to wear masks are able to sit 

wherever they like. Those who are choosing not to wear a mask will be 

asked to sit in the other pews available. Please remember to respect 

each other’s sensitivities and do not offer a handshake or hug without 

checking with the person first that they are comfortable with this.

The guidelines will be regularly reviewed by the leadership.

Emails to the church office are checked during office hours (9 – 1 pm, 

Monday to Friday). Any Emails requiring a response outside these times 

should be sent to the church secretary ejames1920@btinternet.com.

Mid-week church prayer Wednesdays from 7.30 pm in the Buckhurst 

Room.  This week the theme will be missionaries and BMS.

CHURCH DIARY

Sunday 6.00.pm Youth Alpha (Payne Room)

Monday 12noon – Baptist Cluster Meeting (Payne Room)

6.00 pm  Bible Journaling (Barnett Barn)

7.30 pm  Marching Band (Clifford Hall)

Tuesday 10 am  Toddlers (Beulah Centre)

2.00 pm  Art Group (Clifford Hall)

2.30 pm  Tea Talk (Buckhurst Room)

6.00 pm  Limitless Youth Group (Beulah Centre)

Wednesday 1.30 -3.30 pm Connect Groups

(Buckhurst Room and Barnett Barn)

7.30 pm  Mid-Week Prayer (Buckhurst Room)

Thursday 9.00 am  Clifford Day Centre (Clifford Hall)

7.30 pm  Worship Group rehearsal (Sanctuary)

Friday AM – Community Meals (Clifford Hall)

4 pm – Board Games Club

For information re any of the above, please contact the church office.

‘Keeping in touch’ forms can be found on reception.  To give us your 

permission to include your details in the church directory, this needs to be 

completed and returned to the church office.

There is a Book of Remembrance to be found in the foyer where names 

of loved ones who have died are written, the pages being turned regularly 

to remember them in prayer.  If you wish a name to be entered into this 

book, please let the church office know. 

Beulah Christmas Bunting If you would like to help create Christmas 

bunting to be hung outside Beulah during the Christmas season, please get 

in touch with Karline at beulahfamilyworker@gmail.com. All materials and 

full instructions will be provided and can be obtained from the church office.

Release your creativity and try your hand at cross stitch!

The Elders and Deacons reviewed our covid precautions and are

making no changes at this current time. They will continue to keep

these under review. 
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‘Unmissable’ – Hosted on-line on Thursday 18th November 

at 7.30 pm.  This is an evangelistic event being put on by CAP 

Head Office for clients and any partner churches, support 

teams who would like to join in.  An evening of laughs, music 

and stories of hope.

This event will be streamed in the evening at Freedom Church 

(Sidley Baptist Church), Bexhill on Sea, TN39 5BX on 18th 

November at 7.30pm and it will also be available on-line at the 

same time.

Below is a link for you to fill in a form if you would like to attend 

via the live link from your home.

https://forms.gle/oBV86JkhRjejQSTVA

Refreshments will be provided for those attending at the church 

in person. If you plan to attend at Freedom Church, please let 

them know for catering purposes.  (Tel 223217)

Bexhill Street Pastors Annual General Meeting – Tuesday 

23rd November at 7 pm.  Venue- St Stephen’s Church.  This is 

an open meeting for anyone to attend.  However, only members 

of Bexhill Street Pastor Initiative will be allowed to vote.  Please 

feel free to invite anyone you feel would be interested in the 

work of Bexhill Street Pastors and would like to know more.

The Christchurch Singers  We’re back!!!!! Come and join us, the 

Christchurch Singers, as we present our ‘Christmas Praise’ on Saturday,  

December 11th at 6pm at Christchurch Methodist Church, Springfield Rd, 

Bexhill, TN40 2BX. There’ll be lots of opportunities for you to sing 

favourite carols along with the choir. This year, the choir has chosen to 

support the RNLI and there will be a retiring collection for that charity. As 

regulars will know, it is best to arrive early to get a good seat for this free 

concert. To help protect yourselves and others, we are asking everyone 

to wear a face covering, please. Do come and spend the evening with us 

at this well-loved concert. If there’s anything else you’d like to know, 

email Chris Cox (chriscox60@hotmail.com)

Christmas Day lunch - We plan to provide a Christmas day lunch at 

church - providing Covid rules don’t change!. More details to follow. 

Membership Class.   If you wish to know more about 

membership at Beulah, with no commitment, please sign up on 

the sign-up sheets in the foyer.  There are two sessions 

planned on Monday 29th November.  11 am or 7.30 pm.  Please 

can you indicate your preference and whether you can attend 

either time.  Both sessions will be held in the Buckhurst Room.

Can you help?  The day centre are in need of a team of helpers on a 

rota basis who could help to put away tables and chairs at the end of 

each session.  This would be on each Thursday around 2.15 pm.  If you 

feel you can help out in this way, please contact Erika James.

2022 Follow me course.  Many thanks for returning your feedback 

form.  This is a reminder to bring any suggested topics for the next 

course to take place in March 2022 to the Church Members’ Meeting on 

Tuesday 23rd November 2021 for discussion. 
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